
 

 

January 3, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: The Provider Network and Quality Improvement Teams 
 
The MedStar Family Choice-DC (MFC-DC) Provider Network and Quality Improvement 
Teams want to thank you for all you do to care for our Enrollees.  These teams are led 
by the following individuals: 
 

 Raymond K. Tu, MD, MS, FACR (Chief Medical Officer) 
o Raymond.K.Tu@medstar.net  

 Michelle Winterstein, MSHS (Interim Director of Quality & Outreach) 
o Michelle.Winterstein@medstar.net 

 Carl Chapman, Sr. (Director Provider Network) 
o Carl.L.Chapman@medstar.net 

 

Throughout 2022, these individuals will be scheduling introductory meetings with our 
provider community.  We hope to share recent MFC-DC enhancements and tools you 
may find helpful for your practice.  These tools will include such things as provider 
performance metrics/reports, Enrollee care gap information and quality improvement 
resources. 
 
Our goal is to be readily available, approachable and prompt in addressing any 
concerns and/or questions you may have related to the care of our Enrollees.  To that 
end, please do not hesitate to contact any of the above noted leaders.  We look forward 
to working with you in 2022. 
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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